
NOTICE 
 

PUBLIC MEETING OF 
THE CITRUS COUNTY CANVASSING BOARD 

PRESIDENTIAL PREFERENCE PRIMARY ELECTION 
POST ELECTION AUDIT 

 
 
 

The Citrus County Canvassing Board will convene at 8:30 
a.m. on Monday, February 13th, 2012.  A race and 
precinct will be randomly selected and immediately 
following the random selection the manual audit will 
commence and continue until completed.  This audit will be 
held at the Citrus County Supervisor of Elections Office, 
120 N. Apopka Avenue, Inverness, Florida, and in 
accordance with the Sunshine Law of Florida, all meetings 
are open to the public, the press, and representatives of 
political parties.  All candidates or their designated 
representative are invited to attend. 
 
Persons with disabilities requiring reasonable 
accommodation to participate should call the Elections 
Office at (352) 341-6740; (352) 341-6752 (TDD). 
 

Susan Gill 
Supervisor of Elections 
120 N Apopka Avenue 
Inverness, FL  34450 


